


Grant for groundWORK
We’d like to thank the Canadian Geological Foundation 
(CGF) for a $5,000 grant from the Foundation’s Thayer 
Lindsley Endowment Trust Fund. The money was given 
in support of Mining Matters’ elementary and secondary 
school educator groundWORK newsletters. 

“The Grants Selection Committee is pleased to be able to contribute to this 
worthy project,” says Dr. Johnston, CGF Secretary and Professor at the School 
of Earth and Ocean Sciences, University of Victoria. The CGF is dedicated to 
furthering geoscience in Canada and plays a key role in sustaining geoscience 
education, outreach, and awareness across the country.

The groundWORK newsletter distribution to nearly 10,000 educators often 
includes additional classroom resources such as posters, puzzles, and DVDs, 
provided in partnership with the Geological Survey of Canada, the Canadian 
Department of Indian and Northern Affairs, and the Ontario Mining Association.
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